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Please see the project list below approved by the HCSD Board of Trustees

NEW: HCSD Board Approved Projects
Updates from West & Crocker
Lighting, Security Cameras and Measure H Webpage
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STAY IN THE LOOP WITH UPDATES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS!

Measure H
STAY IN THE LOOP WITH UPDATES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS!

AT A GLANCE

HCSD Board Prioritizes Measure H Projects!
The HCSD Board of Trustees took action at the November 15, 2024 Board Meeting, approving

the prioritization of the following Measure H projects. Thank you to the HCSD Facilities Team for
their thoughtful recommendations. 

Please click here to view the presentation to the Board in its entirety. 

https://www.hcsdk8.org/Page/93


Updates from West & Crocker!

Update from Crocker Middle School

Update from West School

Getting Ready to Break Ground in June 2025 at West and Crocker



As part of our ongoing communication plan with our community, you can find the latest
information on Measure H Projects by school site. Links on the webpage include projects:

Under Construction
In Planning, and
Completed

We are excited to keep everyone up-to-date on the projects across all our campuses and the
District Office! Click on the title or the photo below to access the webpage. 

Measure H Webpage & More!
Information on all projects AND HVAC Plans for South and Crocker Schools

New Roofing and HVAC Projects:
Crocker and South Schools

The HCSD Facilities Team has been reviewing all
possible options for adding heat pumps to the new
heating and air conditioning units at South and
Crocker schools. Heat pumps offer an energy-
efficient alternative to furnaces and air
conditioners. Due to limitations regarding the
electrical power grids on both campuses, the
HCSD Facilities Team is recommending
approximately 20-30% of the new units be powered
by electricity (heat pumps). Stay tuned as this work
moves forward!

Pictured above are the new HVAC units and
furnaces along with the new Pelican
thermostats

Check out the NEW Measure H Webpage!

https://www.hcsdk8.org/Page/423
https://www.hcsdk8.org/domain/250


Additional Projects
Lighting at South School,  Security Cameras, Makerspace & Culinary Arts 

Security Camera Pilot Program
The District has decided to proceed with the procurement of Verkada
cameras for our security camera project. District staff now has a contract
approved with a contractor who has expertise in installation of these
devices. The contractor is very familiar with HCSD systems as they have
worked with our IT team on our Uninterrupted Power Supply (UPS)
Upgrades project and more. If approved, we look forward to partnering
with them again for the security camera project!

South A-Pod Lighting
The district has selected a contractor to
install the new LED lights to illuminate South
Elementary School! Due to the current
placement of the lights, the contractors will
need to start work during the Winter Break
so that classroom learning will not be
disrupted. Get ready for awesome
classroom lighting in January 2025.

Pictured to the left is the existing conditions of
South’s Library.

We are excited to share that the Crocker Makerspace
Program will be moving to the current Crocker Lecture Hall.
In working with Crocker staff, a plan has been developed to
reconfigure the Lecture Hall into a Makerspace. 

Additionally, the Crocker Culinary Arts Program will move
to a new location as well. The program will now be housed
in the current staff workroom / conference room. Classroom
designs are currently being developed based on feedback
from staff.

HCSD will be working with WRNS Studio in developing the
spaces for both programs. We are excited about the new
“homes” for these electives!

Crocker Makerspace and Culinary ArtsCrocker Makerspace and Culinary Arts
Classrooms for 2025 and beyond!Classrooms for 2025 and beyond!

https://www.wrnsstudio.com/

